
 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



  
 



 

 



 
 



 
 

Thanks to the Santa’s Secret Workshop Committee for all 

their hard work to put this event together! 

Kelly Mosmiller, Janice Oneill, Kelly Oles,  

Sue Wenzlick (Chair), Misty Penaherrera (Co-Chair),  

Nancy Vaneman, Joyce Kovack, and Rick Mosmiller.   

Not pictured:  Carrie Coffey, Stacy Dod, Raysa Garcia, 

Adrianne Woods, Casey McNeeley, and Linda Wisiermerski. 



 
 

Mr. Bateman always finds 

creative games to play when we 

have PE in the classroom!   

Indoor 

recess  

is a good 

time to 

work on 

puzzles 

with 

friends! 

    Pictured 

     here is 

  Homeroom 

        5A! 



 
 



 
 

Christmas Karaoke!  
 Our Houses enjoyed 

singing Christmas Carols 

for our December House 

Meeting!  We finished 

with everyone singing and 

dancing to the  

12 Days of Christmas! 

 



 
 

On January 10, 5th 

grade celebrated the 

feast of the Epiphany 

with a class breakfast! 

 

 

 

 



 
 

8 St. Philip Neri House System 
St. Philip Neri Catholic School has instituted a House System.  We have 8 Houses. The Houses are the 7 gifts 

of the Holy Spirit plus Creativity.  Every Faculty Member, Staff Member, and Student has been assigned to a 

House.  We had a very special “sorting” ceremony in September where students received an envelope with a 

colored bracelet inside. Every student, from Pre-K to 8th Grade, was placed in a House.  They will stay in that 

House until they graduate 8th grade.  Each bracelet is a different color and has their house name on 

it.  Throughout the school year, the Houses will meet for different activities, community service, and 

fun!   Students may earn points for their House by getting “caught doing something good!”   

The students will see their points every day on the screens on the first and second floors of the school.   

They will even see the pictures of the students earning points for their house!   

This system promotes teamwork and positive behaviors! 

 



 
 

Celebrate Life!  

Our 8th graders went to Mount De Sales 

Academy to Celebrate Life! The day includes 

working with Peer Ministers from Mount De 

Sales and Mount St. Joe, meeting students 

from other Catholic Schools, attending Mass, 

and a prayer walk around campus. 



 

 


